
Good afternoon, please see below a Facebook link to “HMMS Guidance”, that Mrs. Hatfield has set up 

for our HMMS students. The purpose in creating the page is to engage students in some fun 

conversation while creating a space to support their mental health. Students will receive SEL related 

materials and supports. Mrs. Hatfield will also be "live" on the page daily so students can chat directly 

with her.  

https://www.facebook.com/hmms.guidance.3 

Log In or Sign Up to View 

See posts, photos and more on Facebook. 

www.facebook.com 

 

The link will also be provided on our Twitter feed and you can follow us @HarryMillerMS 

 

A reminder that if your child needs further supports, please do not hesitate to follow the ASD-S 

Guidance Plan and contact the Hampton Education Centre Guidance Support (Sussex to Kennebecasis 

Valley) by calling 506-349-6241 Monday to Friday from 8:15 to 4:30.  

We have included the full Guidance Plan information document here as well for your reference.  Please 

do not hesitate to ask for your help.  

 

The IT support personnel have been very busy throughout the District and Mr. Locke has received 

approval to assist with password resets.  If this is still an issue with your child, please contact Mr. Locke 

at David.locke@nbed.nb.ca  Thank you to Mr. Locke for assisting with this and to all families for your 

patience. We understand that there are delays in this process and we are all being patient as we 

navigate online learning together. A reminder that parents’ requests to join specific Microsoft Teams are 

not permitted. Thank you again.  

 

Thanks so much and I hope everyone had a good first day of online learning. Miss seeing you and I look 

forward to visiting your new “classrooms” very soon! 
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